
 

 

 

 

24/09/2020 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

COMMENT ON A PRESS ARTICLE - 

RESPONSE TO THE CAPITAL MARKET COMMISSION 

 

In response to a new letter of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission on the 

occasion of a press article of a certain website, “MARFIN INVESTMENT GROUP 

HOLDINGS S.A.” (“MIG” or “Company”) hereby reiterates the following:  

1. MIG decided to grant to CVC an exclusivity period for the negotiation and the 

completion of an agreement for the sale of its entire stake in “VIVARTIA HOLDINGS 

S.A.” until 6/11/2020 (inclusive).  

2. The terms of a potential agreement between CVC and MIG, including 

consideration, will be negotiated. On the acceptance of the outcome of the 

negotiation will resolve the Board of Directors, after obtaining the opinion of 

specialized financial advisers of recognized international standing that will have 

assessed whether the consideration and other terms of the transaction are 

reasonable and fair. Any agreement will be subject to the approval of the Company’s 

Shareholders. 

The Company does not intend to comment on premature press articles and other 

information not serving the Company’s interest. The Company will proceed without 

delay with disclosure of information in accordance with current legislation. 

 


